
The e-mail suffices as notification of completion. Thanks. 
 
Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director/Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
860-827-2951 

 
 
CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION: The information contained in this e-mail is confidential and protected from general 
disclosure. If the recipient or the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient, or person responsible to receive 
this e-mail, you are requested to delete this e-mail immediately and do not disseminate or distribute or copy. If you 

have received this e-mail by mistake, please notify us immediately by replying to the message so that we can take 
appropriate action immediately and see to it that this mistake is rectified. 

 
 
From: Nicholas Caezza [mailto:Nicholas.Caezza@americantower.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2017 11:26 AM 
To: Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov> 
Subject: RE: ATC Site Notice 
 
Hi Melanie, 
 
I’ve been able to get some answers on the below site.  As it turns out, this was actually an ATC project 
that has been completed.  I have confirmed this with our field technician, who was actually at the site 
last week and observed the completed work. 
 
Will this email suffice as written notice that construction has been completed, or would you prefer that I 
draft a letter stating such?  I’m happy to do so if that is your preference with this matter! 
 
Thanks, 
Nick 
 
From: Bachman, Melanie [mailto:Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov]  

Sent: Friday, April 07, 2017 9:45 AM 
To: Nicholas Caezza 

Subject: RE: ATC Site Notice 

 
Good morning, Nick. 
 
I am doing well. Thanks for asking. I hope you are well, also. 
 
You are correct. We are seeking written confirmation that construction has been completed. 
 
Thanks. 

mailto:Nicholas.Caezza@americantower.com
mailto:Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov
mailto:Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov


 
Have a nice weekend. 
 
Melanie 
 
Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director/Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
860-827-2951 

 
 
CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION: The information contained in this e-mail is confidential and protected from general 

disclosure. If the recipient or the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient, or person responsible to receive 
this e-mail, you are requested to delete this e-mail immediately and do not disseminate or distribute or copy. If you 
have received this e-mail by mistake, please notify us immediately by replying to the message so that we can take 
appropriate action immediately and see to it that this mistake is rectified. 

 
 
From: Nicholas Caezza [mailto:Nicholas.Caezza@americantower.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 07, 2017 9:41 AM 
To: Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov> 
Subject: ATC Site Notice 
 
Good morning Melanie, 
 
I hope you are doing well.  I just wanted to let you know that ATC has received the attached 
correspondence and we are working to resolve the issue with the customer.  It looks to me like the issue 
may be that the Siting Council hasn’t received a letter of completion, can you pleas confirm?   
 
Thank you, 
Nick 
 
Nicholas Caezza 
Attorney, U.S. Tower Division 
American Tower Corporation 
10 Presidential Way 
Woburn, MA 01801 
Office: 781.926.4793 
nicholas.caezza@americantower.com 
1 CW 208 
 
 

mailto:Nicholas.Caezza@americantower.com
mailto:Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov
mailto:nicholas.caezza@americantower.com

